
 

Welcome to Worship!  

Sunday 14 July 2024 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Psalm 100, pt 2: Giving thanks in hard times 

 

If you are new and would 

like to find out more, our 

minister would love to chat: 

paul@newtownbreda.org 



ORDER of SERVICE 

 

Welcome and Announcements  Paul Lutton 

Call to Worship      

Prayers of Adoration and Confession 

Song: IPH 514     My heart is filled wth thankfulness 

Children’s Talk: Inside Out   Paul Lutton 
 
Song: IPH 210     I’m special because God has loved me 
 
Children leave for Children’s Church 

Interview with Séba Diédhiou 

Song: IPH Psalm 100 (2nd version) O all ye lands, unto the Lord 

Dedication of Offering 

Reading:       Emma Lutton 

  Psalm 100 (Robert Alter translation) 
  Colossians 2: 6-7 

Sermon:       Giving Thanks in Hard Times 

Prayers of Intercession   Maurice Doherty 

Song: IPH 352     Name of all majesty 

Benediction 

 

Join us for tea and coffee in the church hall after the service.  



Bible Readings 

勸民讚美耶和華 

 稱謝詩。 

1 普天下當向耶和華歡呼！ 
2 你們當樂意侍奉耶和華，當來向他歌唱！ 
3 你們當曉得耶和華是神，我們是他造的，也是屬他的，我們是他的民，也是他草場的羊。 
4 當稱謝進入他的門，當讚美進入他的院，當感謝他，稱頌他的名！ 
5 因為耶和華本為善，他的慈愛存到永遠，他的信實直到萬代。 

 

歌羅西書 

6 你們既然接受了主基督耶穌，就當遵他而行， 7 在他裡面生根建造，信心堅固，正如你們所領的教

訓，感謝的心也更增長了。 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER SERVICES at St John’s Newtownbreda 
 

Sunday.14 July Eat This Book: Psalm 100 (Pt 2) Rev Paul Lutton 

Sunday 21 July Eat This Book: Psalm 34 Billy Abwa 

Sunday 28 July The Raising of Lazarus Rev Dr Tony Davidson 

Sunday 4 August Eat This Book: Psalm 71 Rev Janice Browne 

Sunday 11 August Eat This Book: Psalm 119 Scott Robinson 

Sunday 18 August Eat This Book: Psalm 84 Rev Paul Lutton 

Sunday 25 August New series on Luke’s Gospel Rev Paul Lutton 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Paul will be on annual leave from Monday 15th July, returning on Monday 12th August. In 
the event of a pastoral emergency during that time, please contact Rev Janice Browne. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                         
 
NEWTOWNBREDA CHOIR NEEDS YOU   
As you will have noticed, the choir is rather depleted now, so we need some new members. 
  

Over the holidays when members are away  it becomes even more difficult. There are no 
practices or anthems during the summer so it is simply to lead the hymns. Please come and 
help us.  
 

Also consider joining to the choir in September. We do try to make a joyful noise and we can 
guarantee that you will be warmly welcomed.  
 

Please speak to Deidre, Barbara, or any member of the choir. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to have a notice included in the announcement sheet, please email 
NewtownbredaAnnouncements@outlook.com 
    
Please try to send your announcements to us by the Thursday prior to the Sunday service. 
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